
 

 

 

 

16 October 2013 

 

Our Ref: 2013/CHA/KD 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Revision session for GCSE English examination 

On Monday 21 October, the English team are holding a revision session for all Year 11 
students who are entered for the external Unit 1 English examination on Tuesday 5 
November. 

The revision session will take place in College from 2.00pm until 3.30pm and it is a 
requirement that all Year 11 students who are entered for the external examination attend. 
The session will focus on vital revision techniques before this important examination. 

Students will be required to attend in college dress. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Caroline Adams 

Learning Leader for English 


